
 

 

ADDENDUM #1 

TO THE RFP 

FOR 

FIRE & SECURITY ALARM HARDWARE AND/OR MONITORING,  

TESTING, AND MAINTENANCE SERVICES  

 

In the RFP, on page 5, the information on the chart states that we have an office in Refugio Texas. 

Services to this location was discontinued and the office is currently closed. Therefore, this location will not 

be included as part of the requested services as provided in the RFP. 

Additionally, the attachment entitled “References Form”, included on pages 32 and 33 was incorrectly 

entitled “Attachment I”. The attachment should have been referenced as Attachment J.     


